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Eddy refers to
himself as "a Heinz
57 singer -- - I sing
many dlf erent kinds
of songs which mean
something to many
different kinds of
people." Whatever the
mixture, Eddy's songs
have his warm and
mellow voice as a

permanent Ingredient.
Some of Eddy's mem-

orable hits include
"Boquet of Roses,"
"Cattle Call," "Make
the World Go Away,"
"That's How Much
I Love You." "Lonely
Again." "Misty
Blue" and "Turn the
World Around the
Other Way." He

two favor-
ites, "You Don't Know
Me" and "Just a Lit-
tle Lovin."

If Eddy's singing
and performance have
become more cosmo-
politan, more tradi-
tionally "pop," they
have, nevertheless,
retained the down-t- o-

EDDY

human being.
Rounding out the

Sahara entertainment
line-u- p are the nude
revue, Pinups, and
Little Anthony's Im-

perials in the Casbar
Theatre Lounge and
singer Terry James
in the world-famo- us

Don the Beachcomber
Restaurant.

earth quality of the
Country genre. The
music, like the man,
is a rare synthesis of
the rural and the
urban, the folksy and
the sophisticated. It
is, perhaps, this com-
bination, which ac-

counts for Eddy's
enormous universal
appeal, both as a

performer and as a

B B WOMEN'S 6IN RUMMY TOURNEY

second, third, and
fourth place money.
Various games have
been arranged for
those not continuing
after the first round.

The admission price
includes dinner, bev-

erages and door prizes
in addition to the entry
in the tournament.
Tickets will be avail-
able at the door but
should be purchased
in advance. They are
available at Jackie's
Deli in Commercial
Center and from
members. For tickets
or information call
Sara-735-47- Evelyn
-7- 35-7698, Helen --

870,6773.

BY HELEN MYERS

The Gin Rummy
Tournament so popu-
lar a few years ago
has been renewed by
B'nai B'rith Women
for the benefit of
their philanthropies
and projects. The
event is- - to be held
Sunday, November2nd
at 6 P.M. at Temple
Beth Sholom.

The tournament is
under the direction
of Max Goot and Jerry
Herzberg, well-kno-

for their expert
and enthusiastic con-
duct of Gin tourna-
ments. The evening
is chaired by Evelyn
Goot assisted by Sara
Agron, Bess Schwartz,
Etta Harmell, Helen
Myers, Shirley Feld-ma- n

and the member-
ship of the Las Vegas
chapter.

The public is invited
to participate and try
for the large cash
prize offered for first
place as well as
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